
 
 

Clock-to-Credit Hour Disclosure 

 
Students in the Medical Assistant, Dental Assistant and Pharmacy Technician programs may not be 

eligible to receive full financial aid, due to Department of Education regulations on how credits are 

recognized.  For more information contact your campus Financial Aid Advisor at 

financial.aid@northwoodtech.edu. 

Please note, this will not impact students who start fall 2023 or later due as the program will undergo 

minor curriculum changes.   
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